
 

Shrine Baseball/Softball Tournament  2015

 

Dear Coach/League: 

 

We openly invite you to the first ever Shrine Baseball/Softball Tournament in Fargo, ND. 

Below you will find information on the youth baseball tournament will plan on having the 

weekend of June 20
th

 and 21
st
.  

We will be hosting tournaments in 6 age divisions for baseball and 4 age divisions for 

softball.  The following are the age divisions for the tournament: 

 

Baseball: 

10 and under   (they cannot turn 11 prior to May 1, 2015) 

11 and under   (they cannot turn 12 prior to May 1, 2015) 

12 and under   (they cannot turn 13 prior to May 1, 2015) 

13 and under   (they cannot turn 14 prior to May 1, 2015) 

15 and under   (they cannot turn 16 prior to May 1, 2015) 

18 and under  (they cannot turn 19 prior to May 1, 2015) 

Softball 

 10 and under  (they cannot turn 11 prior to May 1, 2015) 

 12 and under  (they cannot turn 13 prior to May 1, 2015) 

 14 and under  (they cannot turn 15 prior to May 1, 2015) 

 18 and under  (they cannot turn 19 prior to May 1, 2015) 

 

For this, the first year, we plan to have all teams to at least play 3 to 4 games (weather 

permitting) all depending on how many teams register.  Games will start Saturday starting at 

8:00 a.m. and the last game on Sunday by 8:00 p.m. Pairings will be posted at El Zagal Shrine 

(1429 3
rd

 St. N. Fargo, ND) the Friday before the tournament.  Also coaches make sure each 

player has a filled out and signed release form. 

 

If you have any questions or interest please contact me. If you know of any other teams 

that may be interested please forward this information to them or contact me and let me know 

who they are so I can contact them. If this communication has not been sent to the correct 

individual in your community, please contact me so I can update our mailing list.  

 

Applications can be submitted though email at Elzagalbaseball@gmail.com or mailed to El 

Zagal Shrine Baseball at 1429 3
rd

 St. N., Fargo, ND 58102. Thank you for your consideration. 

Hope to hear from you soon. 

 

Sincerely 

The El Zagal Shrine Baseball Committee 

mailto:Elzagalbaseball@gmail.com

